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From: @industry.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2023 1:52 PM
To: O'Connor, David <David.O'Connor@finance.gov.au>; 

@finance.gov.au>; @finance.gov.au>
Cc: Looney, Donna <Donna.Looney@industry.gov.au>; Higgins, Jasminder
<Jasminder.Higgins@industry.gov.au>; @industry.gov.au>;

@industry.gov.au>
Subject: New board member to NRFC [SEC=PROTECTED]

PROTECTED

Hi finance colleagues

I am sure you’re aware but spreading the joy  – the 9th and final board member 
 We’re working with our office on next steps, we’ll keep you posted.

Cheers

Manufacturing Division

@industry.gov.au

Department of Industry, Science and Resources | www.industry.gov.au

Acknowledgement of Country
Our department recognises the First Peoples of this nation and their ongoing connection to culture
and country. We acknowledge First Nations Peoples as the Traditional Owners, Custodians and Lore
Keepers of the world's oldest living culture and pay respects to their Elders past, present and
emerging.
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Be careful with this message
External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the
content is safe.
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